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Post Commander 

      We are halfway through the traditional summer months, 
and I hope everyone has been enjoying the nice weather. Our 
new chicken pit is done, and we held the first chicken BBQ 
using it on August 28th.  We are hoping the driveway will be 
next. A lot of work is scheduled to be done and we could use 
your help. 

 
     The next chicken barbecue is the last Sunday in August. We 
can always use volunteers. Please see the signup sheet in the 
kitchen. The bar will be on vacation and closed for the month 
of August.  
 
     There will be a planning meeting on Saturday September 
7th @ 11:00 am. Coffee and donuts will be served. Please 
bring your ideas for the upcoming year so we can get them on 
the calendar. 
 
     There are no general meetings until September. Enjoy the 
rest of your summer. 

 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE LEGION 
Alan Purdy  
585-329-8540 

 
Sons of the Legion 
 
Remember, we are always looking for volunteers to assist in 
any of the post functions, especially in the kitchen. Just ask 
someone there and we can get you going.   
 
Next regular meeting will be in September. Hopefully, we will 
see you at the planning meeting or the chicken BBQ. 

Tom Hayes - Commander 

Hall Rental 

The hall is available for rent daily; the cost is $200 with a $200 
security deposit. Rental does not include use of the kitchen. A 
contract is required. For more information call Ray Torres, 
585-737-8976. 

American Legion Auxiliary 

Membership:  Notices will be coming out soon regarding dues 
for the 24 - 25 year. 
 
The Auxiliary will be putting together baskets to raffle at the 
fundraisers. Donations are always welcome.  
 
Planning meeting on September 7th @11:00 am. 
 
Next regular meeting will be September 25th @ 6:00 pm. This 
will be a dish to pass picnic followed by a short meeting.  
 
Save the date - SATURDAY September 21, 2024. The 
auxiliary will be doing the monthly Chicken BBQ. We need 
volunteers to help. 
 
For God and Country,  
Kacy Friedler – Secretary ALA Unit 1151 

 

Chaplain’s Corner 

A phone call can go a long way to brighten someone’s day. 
This time of year, is hard on so many people so please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me. If someone in our Legion family is 
ill, passes, or otherwise in need of spiritual support, please call 
me at 585-334-8578. 

-Tim Tysall, Post Chaplain. 

 

Memorial Walkway 

Memorial Walkway Pavers cost only $75.00 and provide up to 
three (3) lines of information, fifteen (15) spaces per line.   

Applications are available on the Post website. You can also 
send an email to the walkway committee at 
elyfaganpost1151@gmail.com 
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Kitchen News  
 
Kitchen is closed until September. 
  
The next Post Chicken BBQ is: 
August 25th 
  
* Volunteers are always welcome. There is a signup sheet in 
the kitchen. 
  
Have a good summer… 
Kitchen Staff 
 
 

Summer is usually a time to relax, spend time with family, and 
recharge for the upcoming fall and winter months. If you get 
the chance: 

- See what other legions are doing and support them. 
- Get involved in a local military (or not) non-profit. 

There are several in Monroe County and they are 
always looking for volunteers. 

- Reach out to the Commander or President and see 
where you can help at the post. 

- Get a small group together and visit a nursing home. 
Please call first! 

- If you are over 60 check out the Henrietta Senior 
Center. There is always something going on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you in need of a Senior Health Insurance Plan?  

Do you qualify for Extra Help/Extra Benefits? Need help with 
the cost of your medications? If so, contact Ellen Ortega, 
Licensed Sales Agent, (518) 956-0722. 

 

 

Devil's Bar News 

The Devil’s Bar is on vacation and will be closed for the 
month of August. Except for special events! 
See you in September.  
 

 

 

 

Our Rush-Henrietta American Legion post is signed up to 
march in the Rush Fire Department Annual Carnival and 
Grand Parade, on Friday August 9th. 

Step off is at 7 PM. It’s a very short walk. We need a few 
volunteers to march. It would be nice to have a decent showing 
from our post. 
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P.O. Box 72               
260 Middle Rd                       
Henrietta, NY 14467  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Non-Profit Org  

US Postage  

Paid 
Rochester, NY  
    Permit No.  

1297  



August 2024 

Contacting the Post: 
Phone: 585-334-8228 
Address: 260 Middle Road 

PO Box 72  
Henrietta, NY  14467 

Email: ElyFaganPost1151@gmail.com 

Website:  www.alpost1151.org 
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Chicken BBQ 
1pm till gone 
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